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Invitation to speak at conference in Bergen, Norway 
 
World Library and Information Congress 83rd General Conference and Assembly is in Wroclaw, Poland 18 
 – 25 August 2017. IFLA Sections for Public Libraries and Management and Marketing are organizing a 
satellite meeting in Bergen, Norway 1 - 17 August. The theme is Managing Change: Library Transitions – 
moving into the future. The aim is to present best practices from around the world. There will be parallel 
sessions for public and academic libraries. 
 
We invite you give a paper to share experience from China and Peking University Library with expert 
librarians from all over the world.  
 
Please be aware that the conference’ limited  financial  resources  do  not  permit  us  to  make a 
contribution to the cost of your attendance. 
 
Could you please advise if you would be interested in participating in our program before May 31st.  
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

  
Ruth Ørnholt 

Head of County Library 
Department of Culture and Sports  

  

 
 

This letter has an electronic signature.

 
 
 
 
 
Deputy Library Director 
Nie Hua 
Peking University Library 
China 
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